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Info Concorso Pozzoli | Comune Seregno

Da: AAF - Gustav Alink <aafout@yahoo.com>

Inviato: venerdì 10 dicembre 2021 11:44

A: Info Concorso Pozzoli | Comune Seregno

Cc: 'AAF - Kristian'; Clara Casartelli

Oggetto: Re: R: your competition in the 2022 edition of the AAF e-catalogue

Allegati: AAF-membership-general-2021.pdf

Dear Clara, 
 
many thanks for your message! 
You had sent it to Kristian, but I received a copy. 
 
Attached, I send you a document with general information and details about the AAF membership. 
 
The annual contribution for one competition's membership is the same as before: 1000 Euro. 
 
Since you really had some bad luck, having to cancel and postpone the Elsa Pozzoli Competition, we would like to help you and we can make a special offer 
this time: you can have the additional AAF membership for the Elsa Pozzoli Competition one year for free. 
 
So, when you take the membership for the Ettore Pozzoli Competition (at the usual fee of 1000 Euro), you can still have two pages in the upcoming new 
edition of the AAF e-catalogue: one page for the Ettore Pozzoli Competition and another page for the Elsa Pozzoli Competition. 
 
If you send me the data which I have to put on the invoice, we can prepare it. 
 
By the way, I just came back from Paris, where my wife Akemi was on the jury for another competition. There were 11 (preselected) contestants and 20 jury 
members ...! Alexander Kobrin was also in the jury. We know him very well. He told us that he had a wonderful time at your competition in September. There 
was a wonderful atmosphere within the jury. He could enjoy it very much. I also know the other jury members which you had, and it was a great pity that I 
could not come to Seregno this time! Actually, I still have a problem with my knee. It is getting slightly better, but only very slow. I hope very much to be able 
to come to your competition next time! 
 
Many warm greetings, Clara, also to Filomena! 
Take care! 
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Gustav 
 
 
On Tuesday, December 7, 2021, 1:01:37 PM GMT+1, Info Concorso Pozzoli | Comune Seregno <info@concorsopozzoli.it> wrote:  
 
Dear Alink, 
in order to propose to the new executive committee the advertising of the Pozzoli Competition through your foundation, I kindly ask for a detailed list of services offered. 
I also ask a price quotation for 1 page advertising our competition. 
Thank you so much. 
Take care 
 
Clara Casartelli 
Staff Concorso Pozzoli 
Piazza Martiri della Libertà 2 
20831 Seregno 
Tel. 0362-263.311.541.551.550 
info@conocrsopozzoli.it 


